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We will be closed 
Thursday and Friday 

November 24th and 25th 
in observance of 

Thanksgiving. Enjoy 
your break! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Programming  
We will be moving away from the 
monthly themes.  We will however take 
time to talk about what we are thankful 
for. It seems so simple to be thankful 
during this time of year.  What we must 
remember is to be thankful every single 
day. No matter how stressful life can feel 
at times, it is important to find 
something to be thankful for, no matter 
how small that something might be.   

 
Program is from 9am until 3pm. We 
open the doors at approximately 8:52am 
to begin the day, and at approximately 
2:52pm to end the day.  Programming 
formally finishes at 3:00pm. It is 
important that everyone arrives on time 
and is picked up on time. The attendance 
policy will be strictly enforced. All 
issues will be addressed as they arise.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The Second Annual Growing Piece 
Fundraiser is taking place on 
Sunday, November 6th, 2016. 
Time: 1pm until 5pm 
Where: Our Lady of Consolation 
Church Hall- 8303 Taft St. 
Merrillville IN, 46410 
 
There will be a D.J., basket raffles, 
Split the Pot tickets, and auction 
items. Dinner tickets are available by 
calling the office at 219-791-1400.   

Thanksgiving Lunch 
We will be hosting a luncheon for day 
service clients and staff on Thursday, 

November 17th at 11:30am. Innovations 
will provide the turkeys. We are asking 

that clients provide the following: 
Jump Clients: Desert 

Shine Clients: Side Dish 
Leap/Stride Clients: Drinks 

Life Clients: Plates, Napkins, Cups, and 
Plasticware 

 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY 
HABILITATION 

Please note your outing day.  
If you need to arrive late or 

leave early on that scheduled 
outing day, please speak with 
Stacey Shrewsbury to make 
arrangements in advance. 

 
LIFE: MONDAY 

: Shopping 11/7
11/14: Library 
11/21: Inman’s-Bowling (Please 
remit $3 fee by 11/14) 
11/28: No Outing 
 
JUMP: TUESDAY 
11/1: Marketing for the 
Growing Piece Fund Raiser 
11/8: Portage Imax-Trolls 
(please remit $6 for ticket. You 
may bring extra money for 
snacks if you would like) 
11/15: Brookdale Volunteer 
11/29: Salvation Army Bell 

 Ringing (Dress for the weather!)
 
SHINE: WEDNESDAY 
11/2: Deep River Park (Leaf 
Hunting for project) 
11/9: Library 
11/16: Shopping 
11/23: Stardust- Bowling 
(Please remit $4 by 11/18) 
 
LEAP/STRIDE: THURSDAY 
11/3: Library 
11/10: Portage Imax- Trolls 
(please remit $6 for ticket. You 
may bring extra money for 
snack if you would like)   
11/17: No Outing  
11/24: Closed  
 
 
 
 
 

Just a reminder that the Growing Piece 
will has greeting cards available for 
purchase. Don’t forget us for all of your 
holiday card needs. We also have a 
selection of basic greeting cards for 
every occasion. We will have a booth set 
up at the Growing Piece Fund Raiser on  
November 6th.  Come check us out! 
                

                   
 
We would like to welcome two new 
team members: Matt Vaughan and 
Leeann Kesler. Both are busy getting 
familiar with the program and clients 
and will soon be diving into the day to 
day activities of the program. We are 
happy to have you both. Welcome to our 
t !! 
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